“Colors of Crossroads”
2024 Mural Opportunity
for CAC members only

Call for Artists

The CAC board of directors has approved a proposal, pending approval from City of Wentzville, of a mural to be placed on the exterior wall of 310 W. Pearce Blvd., Wentzville. This multipiece metal mural will identify our building as an art gallery and also enhance the arts district of historical downtown Wentzville.

Theme: “Colors of Crossroads” will include four separate panels. The four panels will include a winter, a spring, a summer and a fall vertical landscape painted in bright, vivid colors. See outline below.

Details: Artist entries must be a 16”w x 20”h canvas that depicts one of the 4 seasons of our regional scenery. We are looking for vivid imagery that will stand out to cars passing our building. Artists may enter up to 4 canvases. Please autograph your painting. All entry canvases must include name and contact information on the back of the canvas and be delivered to CAC gallery by April 15th. All entries will be displayed in a May gallery show. All entries are also entitled to be displayed in our 6 month community art shows at Dardenne Prairie City Hall and LSL First State Bank July – December 2024.

Winner: CAC board members will select the 4 winning canvases. Each winning artist will be paid $250/canvas. CAC will retain ownership of the winning canvases.

Canvas to Mural: The four winning canvases will be photographed and commercially printed on a 36”w x 54”h metal piece and attached to the building. Winning artists will be congratulated in our newsletter and social media.

For further information, contact crossroadsartscouncil@gmail.com
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